INSPECTION REPORT

The proposed site was inspected by me on 17.02.2022 along with the
District Forest Officer Thanjavur. This project is proposed for formation of
Road inside Nagavally RF for strengthening and improv"ément of major
roads by the state Highways. This road formation (820m x 10.00m =
8200m?) or 0.82 ha inside Nagavally RF of Thanjavur Range, Thanjavur
Division is designeci :co connect Thiruverambur to Grand Anicut (Kallanai
Dam) which will be benefitted around 3000 numbers of local Village people
which fulfills Hospital and Educational needs.

Hence I have recommended this project.
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Chief Conservator of Forests
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